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Comments: I'm not opposed to Targhee's proposed expansion into the South Bowl. My husband and I have skied

the bowl for years as backcountry terrain, but we don't take the position that backcountry skiers such as

ourselves should have exclusive access to it. 

 

Many of the negative comments I read in the paper are objecting to the fact that, from certain specific vantage

points (but not many), a new chair would be visible to people. The assumption there is that no one likes to look at

a ski lift. But a ski lift is not an eyesore to me, and I think it's a relatively low-impact way to get more people up

into the mountains and the great outdoors.  


